
 

 

 

World Book Day – 1st March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Enjoy the pleasures of reading and ‘Share a Story’ on World Book Day ……… and every 

day! 

 

Spending just ten minutes a day reading and sharing stories with children can make a 

crucial difference to their outcomes and its fun for all involved!  You can read 

together anywhere and everywhere, from breakfast to bedtime!  In the park, on the 

train, on the sofa, on a plane – reading and sharing stories can happen anywhere! 

 

On World Book Day we would love the children to bring their favourite story to school 

to share with their friends.  They can either dress as their favourite story character 

or wear their own clothes and bring along their favourite teddy bear to read to. 

 

We will be holding a special World Book Day assembly and the children will also take 

part in lots of story based activities throughout the day.  Over three days all the 

children will take part in drama workshops led by Altru Drama, based upon some 

fabulous Roald Dahl stories or their class novels.   

 

All the children will receive a £1.00 book token, which they can use at Waterstones, 

WHSmith, Asda, M & S, Morrisons, Sainsbury’s, Tesco and many independent bookshops.  

These vouchers entitle the children to a free £1.00 World Book Day book or they can 

be used towards a book or audio-book worth £2.99 or more.  These vouchers need to be 

redeemed by 25th March 2018.   

 

If you have any ideas on how we can further develop our children’s love for reading,  

please contact me via email at c.lovell@stannesstanley.liverpool.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs Lovell 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


